
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS OF THE 
 SCHOOL BOARD OF MADISON COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 
 The School Board of Madison County, Florida announces that the School Board will hold 
regular public meetings, to which all persons are invited to attend, as follows: 
 
Dates During 2023: Dec. 4., Dec. 18. 
 
Dates During 2024: Jan. 16, Feb. 5, Feb. 20, March 4, March 18, April 1, April 15, May 6, 

May 20, June 3, June 17, July 1, July 15, Aug. 5, Aug. 19, Sept. 3, Sept. 
16, Oct. 7, Oct. 21, Nov. 4, Nov. 19 

 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
 
Place: The School Board Meeting Room 
   210 North East Duval Avenue 
   Madison, Florida 32340 
 
Purpose: To consider and act upon the business of the School Board. 
 
 Additionally, the School Board will hold an organizational meeting, pursuant to Section 
1001.371, Florida Statutes, at the beginning of the meeting set for Nov. 19, 2024, with the 
regular meeting to follow immediately thereafter. 
 
 A copy of each agenda may be obtained no earlier than 7 days prior to each meeting by 
writing to the School Board at 210 North East Duval Avenue, Madison, Florida 32340 or by 
calling Ms. Becky Bishop at (850) 973-5022. 
 
 Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring 
special accommodations to participate in any of the above meetings is asked to advise the School 
Board at least 48 hours before the meeting by contacting Ms. Becky Bishop at (850) 973-5022.  
If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the School Board by calling 711. 
 
 If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the School Board with respect to any 
matter considered at such meetings he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for 
such purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, 
which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
 Dated: Nov. 29, 2023 
      School Board of Madison County, Florida 
 
      By:      /s/ Shirley Joseph                             
       Shirley Joseph 
       Superintendent of Schools 
Posted on November 29, 2023 


